
Honoring the Community of All Life
September 22, Sunday, 10:30-11:30a – What would it look like to live in a human society that honored all 

life? Our UU principles hold dear a "respect for the interconnected web", but does this always inform our 

other principles, such as valuing democratic processes, or encouragement in our personal spiritual path?  

This morning we'll experiment with adopting new perspectives and thinking outside the box that we've 

been given through culture-at-large.  We will learn to speak for the unheard voices of the world, so that 

we may truly learn to live in balance. –Rev. Fa Jun, Minister

Retired UU Men's Lunch
September 19, Thursday, 12-1:30p

Co-op Watercolor
Sep. 25 & Oct. 2, Wednesday, 1-3p

Building & Grounds Workday
September 27, Sunday, 9a-12p

Children's Book Exchange
September 29, Sunday, 11:30a-12:30p

Unitarian Universalist Fellowship of Los Gatos

Open Minds, Loving Hearts, Serving Hands

September 19 - October 3

Chalice Circle
October 1, Tuesday, 10-11:30a

Retired UU Men's Lunch
October 3, Thursday, 12-1:30p
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Event: September 21, Saturday, 8:30a

Register   or    Donate     for     NAMIWalks

Our UUFLG team for 2019 NAMIWalks is walking to raise awareness of mental illness and raise 

funds for the important work of NAMI, the National Alliance on Mental Illness. UUFLG is also a 

NAMIWalks sponsor again this year.

Please join our team and walk with us, or support our team by making a donation to a team 

member listed on our roster. Donations on this page are fast, secure and easy.

All funds raised directly support the mission of NAMI to provide support, education, and 

advocacy to individuals and families right here in our community. 

Route Distance: 5K (or take the short loop)

Location: Guadalupe River Park/ Arena Green West N Autumn St., San Jose, Ca 95113 

Check-in: 8:30a, Start time: 10:30a.

UUFLG Team Web Page: 

https://www.namiwalks.org/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.team&teamID=32449

UUFLG Is Social Action
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September 21, Saturday, 6:30-9p

UUFLG Pasta Feed

Good friends and good food… what more can we ask? This Saturday evening, come

enjoy pasta, salad, garlic bread, wine, and the much-anticipated “mac' n’cheese-off”

between Rev. Fa Jun and Rick Roberts. Whether you bid on this event at our annual

auction or are only now realizing you can’t miss it, your trustees look forward to seeing

(and feeding) you. Vegan options will be included.

September 29, Sunday, 12:15-1:15p

Meditation

All levels are welcome. Bring your friends. Quiet the mind in good company. Our session

will consist of a brief introduction, 24 minutes of silent sitting, Q&A then close with

lovingkindness practice. –Rev. Fa Jun, Minister



September 29, Sunday, 10:30a

Feast of St. Francis – Blessing of the Animals
An all-ages service, congregants may bring well-behaved birds, dogs, cats, and other non-

threatening pets to be blessed in the spirit of St. Francis. Please ensure our animal friends are on-

leash, crated or otherwise contained, as appropriate for a public setting.

September

Board Update
Greetings, beloved community! Here is a quick update from the board’s September meeting. Some 

months are lighter than others!

In building and grounds news, the new shade cloth is scheduled to be up within a week or two. 

Prepare to be barraged by fewer olives.

You may have noticed some stressed and overdry plants on our grounds. Ron and Rick have 

identified and repaired the irrigation problem.

The monthly Building and Grounds work party needs more volunteers. Please contact Ellen Hill if 

you are interested. This event takes place the last Friday morning of each month.

You can access the minutes of board meetings at the UUFLG website

(Administration/Administration and Governance/Board of Trustees Minutes). You are also welcome 

to attend the meetings, which are usually held the second Thursday of

office, and to ask your board members questions at any time! At present, your trustees are Linda 

Osborne (president), Karen O’Brien (vice president), Lynn Golbetz (secretary), Rick Roberts 

(treasurer), and Ron Kirkland (trustee at large).

Send announcements to admin@uuflg.org by Tuesday of that week's edition. Announcements are 

edited for brevity, clarity, and style.

If reading this on our website or as a printed copy and you would like to receive future editions in 

email, send a request to admin@uuflg.org.

Unitarian Universalist Fellowship of Los Gatos 
15980 Blossom Hill Rd., Los Gatos

each month at 7p in the




